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News

Mazawey Comments Possible Benefits 
Legislation Post-Election

Lou Mazawey is quoted in the Pension & Benefits Daily article 
“Practitioners See Potential for Cooperation on Various 
Retirement, Health Benefit Issues” by Florence Olsen published 
on November 9, 2012. The article discusses the likelihood of 
several possible legislative actions on various benefits-related 
issues post-election. Mazawey comments on possible new limits 
on deductions.
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